
   
 

 

  

 

TO:   Plainville Inland Wetlands Commission 

 

FROM:  Mark DeVoe, Town Planner 

 

SUBJECT:  October 5, 2022 Meeting Cancellation 

 

DATE:  September 26, 2022 

 

 

Please be advised that as of today, we have received no new applications for activity within wetlands or 

upland review areas.  With the concurrence of the Chairperson, your regularly scheduled meeting of October 

5th, 2022, has been cancelled. 
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